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consultant. You make contacts with a lot of different
people; you get exposure to many industries; and most
important, unlike a software developer in the IT
department for a brick-and-mortar company, as a
technology consultant, you are the profit center…so long
as you are billing. Consulting can be hugely
rewarding—but it’s easy to fail if you are unprepared.
To succeed, you need a mentor who knows the lay of the
land. Aaron Erickson is your mentor, and this is your
guidebook. Erickson has done it all—from Practice
Leadership to the lowest level project work. In The
Nomadic Developer, he brings together his hardwon
insights on becoming successful and achieving success
through tough times and relentless change. You’ll find
100% practical advice and real experiences—his own and
annotations from those in the trenches. In addition,
renowned consultants—such as David Chappell, Bruce
Eckel, Deborah Kurata, and Ted Neward—share some of
their hard-earned lessons. With this useful guidebook,
you can Objectively assess whether the consultant’s life
makes sense for you Break into the business and build a
career path that works Avoid the Seven Deadly Firms by
identifying unscrupulous technology consultancies and
avoiding their traps and pitfalls Understand the
business models and mechanics that virtually all
consulting firms use Master secret consulting success
tips that are typically left unstated or overlooked Gain
a competitive advantage by adding more value than your
competitors Continue your professional development so
you stay billable even during bad times Profit from both
fixed-bid and time-and-materials projects Build a
personal brand that improves your resiliency no matter
what happens
Tragic Lies L A Cotton 2021-06-08 From bestselling
author L A Cotton, comes a forbidden age-gap romance.
Angst... drama... friendship... and football. Will you
survive senior year? Peyton Myers has always been the
life of the party. But behind her smile and sass is a
girl lost and alone, searching for her place in the
world. Xander Chase has always been on the outside
looking in. But behind his cool indifference and hard
exterior is a guy afraid to open his heart to anyone.
When he saves Peyton from a tragic accident, their lives
are entwined forever. But Xander's not the hero of her
story... no matter how much she wants him to be. She’s a
girl with her whole life ahead of her. He’s a guy who is
drifting through life. And although these two lost souls
might be able to heal each other, there's one glaring
problem. She's still in high school... And completely
forbidden.
ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONIC MEASUREMENTS GOPAL KRISHNA
BANERJEE 2012-01-18 In this modern scientific world a
thorough understanding of complex measurements and
instruments is the need of the hour. This book provides
a comprehensive coverage of the concepts and principles
of measurements and instrumentation, and brings into
focus the recent and significant developments in this
field. The book presents an exhaustive exposition of
different types of measuring instruments and their
applications in an easy-to-grasp manner. It presents
even the minute details of various measurement
techniques and calibration methods, which are the

The Widow Waltz Sally Koslow 2013-06-13 “This heartfelt,
witty addition to women’s fiction will appeal to fans of
Elizabeth Berg and Anna Quindlen.” (Booklist) Georgia
Waltz has things many people only dream of: a plush
Manhattan apartment overlooking Central Park, a Hamptons
beach house, valuable jewels and art, two bright
daughters, and a husband she adores, even after decades
of marriage. It’s only when Ben suddenly drops dead from
a massive coronary while training for the New York City
Marathon that Georgia discovers her husband—a successful
lawyer—has left them nearly penniless. Their wonderland
was built on lies. As the family attorney scours emptied
bank accounts, Georgia must not only look for a way to
support her family, she needs to face the revelation
that Ben was not the perfect husband he appeared to be,
just as her daughters—now ensconced back at home with
secrets of their own—have to accept that they may not be
returning to their lives in Paris and at Stanford
subsidized by the Bank of Mom and Dad. As she uncovers
hidden resilience, Georgia’s sudden midlife shift forces
her to consider who she is and what she truly values.
That Georgia may also find new love in the land of Spanx
and stretch marks surprises everyone—most of all, her.
Sally Koslow’s fourth novel is deftly told through the
alternating viewpoints of her remarkable female
protagonists as they plumb for the grit required to
reinvent their lives. Inspiring, funny, and deeply
satisfying, The Widow Waltz explores in a profound way
the bonds between mothers and daughters, belligerent
siblings, skittish lovers, and bitter rivals as they
discover the power of forgiveness, and healing, all
while asking, “What is family, really?”
A Deal with the Devil Amelia Wilde 2021-03-30 A man can
only have one great love, and mine was the sea. Until I
pulled a half-drowned heiress out of the water. Until I
kept her as mine. Until I hurt her to prove I didn’t
love her. Now we’re surrounded. Dangerous pirates want
to use her for their own purposes. I won’t give her up
that easy. I have a lifetime of treasure to protect. But
with the ship going down, there’s only one thing I want
to save. Her. A Deal with the Devil is book two in the
Devil trilogy by USA Today bestselling author Amelia
Wilde. The Devil and the Deep Blue Sea must be read
first.
Teaching Abby Becca Jameson 2020-02-25 It’s a summer
internship. Never mind that the owners are hot. Never
mind that there are three of them. Never mind that they
are twice her age. Never mind that they have a secret
“play" room in the basement. Never mind that she’s never
been more intrigued in her life. She only has three
months. No matter how deeply she gets involved, she
can’t stay…
The Nomadic Developer Aaron Erickson 2009-05-05 Learn
the Real Secrets of Succeeding as a Software or IT
Consultant in Any Economic Climate! Despite economic
cycles, the idea of using technology to make a company
more efficient and competitive—or perhaps even reach a
new market— is appealing to all but the most desperate
and cash-starved companies. More and more often, those
companies look to technology consultants to fulfill
their needs. There are real advantages to being a
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essential features of a measurement programme. The book
elaborates on the theoretical background and practical
knowledge of different measuring instruments to make the
students accustomed to these devices. An in-depth
coverage of topics makes the text useful to somewhat
more advanced courses and its elaborated methodology
will help students meet the challenges in their career.
This book is ideally suitable for undergraduate students
(BE/B.Tech.) of Electrical, Electronics and
Instrumentation and Control disciplines of engineering.
It can be also used as reference book for the cable
testing, testing of instruments transformers, testing of
energy meters and measurement of physical variables. KEY
FEATURES : Gives a number of chapter-end review
questions and numerical problems for practice. Includes
plenty of diagrams to clarify the concepts. Contains
about 250 problems and 200 solved examples for the
benefit of the students.
PCB Design for Real-World EMI Control Bruce R.
Archambeault 2013-06-29 Proper design of printed circuit
boards can make the difference between a product passing
emissions requirements during the first cycle or not.
Traditional EMC design practices have been simply rulebased, that is, a list of rules-of-thumb are presented
to the board designers to implement. When a particular
rule-of-thumb is difficult to implement, it is often
ignored. After the product is built, it will often fail
emission requirements and various time consuming and
costly add-ons are then required. Proper EMC design does
not require advanced degrees from universities, nor does
it require strenuous mathematics. It does require a
basic understanding of the underlying principles of the
potential causes of EMC emissions. With this basic
understanding, circuit board designers can make tradeoff decisions during the design phase to ensure optimum
EMC design. Consideration of these potential sources
will allow the design to pass the emissions requirements
the first time in the test laboratory. A number of other
books have been published on EMC. Most are general books
on EMC and do not focus on printed circuit board is
intended to help EMC engineers and design design. This
book engineers understand the potential sources of
emissions and how to reduce, control, or eliminate these
sources. This book is intended to be a 'hands-on' book,
that is, designers should be able to apply the concepts
in this book directly to their designs in the realworld.
With Amusement for All LeRoy Ashby 2006-05-12 With
Amusement for All contextualizes what Americans have
done for fun since 1830, showing the reciprocal nature
of the relationships among social, political, economic,
and cultural forces and the ways in which the
entertainment world has reflected, changed, or
reinforced the values of American society.
The Aussie Next Door Stefanie London 2019-07-30 How to
Lose a Guy in Ten Days meets Accidentally on Purpose by
Jill Shalvis in this head-over-heels romantic comedy.
Summary Of "The Knight In Rusty Armor - By Robert
Fisher" Sapiens Editorial 2018-05-30 ABOUT THE ORIGINAL
BOOK The Knight in Rusty Armor has been a real success
among its audience, selling more than one million copies
worldwide. It is considered to be a motivational book
that falls into the self-help category. It is an easyto-follow narrative, making it accessible to everyone,
built with some humor, and is enjoyed by adults,
teenagers and children alike. The book tells a story of
a somewhat egocentric man, who lives his life concerned
with his appearance. Everything he does is without
consideration for his wellbeing, rather with the aim of
seeking approval of others... Little by little he is
locked in his armor, which over time rusts and leaves
him imprisoned by his appearance. Then comes a life of
reflection and recovery for him. He embarks on a journey
to free himself from his prison, during which he enlists
the help of a magician. It is an excellent allegory that
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teaches the importance of being who you are on the
inside, without the need to mask your appearance.
A Travel Companion to the Northern Areas of Pakistan
Tahir Jahangir 2004 This book is an account of travels
through the northern mountains and valleys of Pakistan.
It is a travelogue as well as a guide. Each chapter is
followed by a key with essential travel conditions,
accommodation and security precautions required.
The Billionaire's Proposal - Part 2 Sierra Rose
2017-02-05 This is book 2. Nick gives Abby a proposal
she can't refuse. Will she fall under his spell? Or will
she remain professional and accept his proposal? romcom, rom com, love story, love stories, contemporary
crush, love story, romance love, new adult romance,
billionaire obsession, contemporary romance and sex,
romance billionaire series, melody anne billionaire
bachelors series, billionaire romance, romantic comedy,
billionaire, new adult, second chances, comedy, humor,
rich, quick read, serial, series, funny, female
protagonist, novel, secret, alpha male, literature,
story, stories, hero, fiction, box, box set, boxed,
boxed set, romance, billionaire romance, seduction,
sexy, sensual, urban, contemporary, 21st century,
current, workplace, office, boss, work
Outrage on Gallows Hill George Bellairs 2017-05-01 The
war is over and blackouts are a thing of the past,
except in the village of Melchester, where the local
council has refused to sully its streets with unsightly
lamps. The night is pitch black, but hardly quiet. Young
lovers are rendezvousing, a police constable is helping
himself to a few of his neighbor's partridges, and a
poet is going to visit his beloved, a new verse on his
lips. She will never hear it, sadly, for the young man
is stopped along his way – stopped forever, by the tight
grip of the garrote. The local constabulary wastes no
time reaching out to Scotland Yard, which sends its best
man: the easygoing detective-inspector Littlejohn. In
Melchester he will find unspeakable secrets – and one
citizen whose soul is as dark as the village night.
Return Billionaire to Sender Annika Martin 2020-10-20 I
may be a shy, lowly letter carrier, but when my beloved
apartment building is threatened by a mysterious and
reclusive billionaire, I’m willing to push the envelope.
I’m going to march right up to Malcolm Blackberg’s
fortress of fierceness and deliver a cease-and-desist
notice he can’t refuse. Except as soon as I get inside
his gilded doors, things go sideways—I’m mistaken for
Malcolm’s court-ordered emotional intelligence
coach—they think I’m acting out a wacky postal carrier
cosplay. They drag me in, a sacrificial lamb for the big
bad. Make that big, smolderingly sexy bad. So I make up
a lesson involving a story about our building. He
doesn’t seem happy. Can he tell that I have no idea what
I'm doing? Before I know it I’m flying around the
country, up close and personality testing the most
devilishly exasperating man I’ve ever met. He’s scary
for sure…but the way he sometimes looks at me turns my
knees to jelly, and has me writing love letters to his
gorgeous eyes, his mouthwatering smile, his
impressive…package. Our coaching sessions are getting
hot-hot-hot, but I can’t let my guard down. If he ever
finds out I’m a first-class fake, I’ll lose everything
I’ve ever loved in this world! *** **The stand-alone
romcoms in this series can be read in any order!** Book
1. Most Eligible Billionaire (Henry & Vicky) Book 2. The
Billionaire’s Wake-up Call Girl (Lizzie & Theo) Book 3.
Breaking the Billionaire’s Rules (Max & Mia) Book 4. The
Billionaire’s Fake Fiancée (Rex and Tabitha) Book 5.
Return Billionaire to Sender (Noelle & Malcolm) enemies
to lovers romantic comedy, laugh out loud romcom,
humorous romance, funny sexy book, funny books, funny
romance novels, hilarious romance, laugh-out-loud,
romantic comedy bestsellers, best romantic comedy, top
romcom, bestselling romantic comedy, top romantic
comedy, top romcom, bestselling romcom 2020, best
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romantic comedy 2020, highest rated romantic comedy,
funny books, funny romance novel, light reads, fun
reads, funny reads, funny romance books.
Roar at the Zoo! Parragon 2012-08-07 "There are 10 noisy
zoo animals to discover in this bright, interactive
book. Little ones will love looking at the pictures,
pressing the buttons, and roaring along with the
tiger!"--Page [4] cover.
Beyond the Darkness Katie Reus 2015-03-03 Now that she
has her freedom, she’s not giving it up. Dragon shifter
Keelin Petronilla spent centuries in forced hibernation
dreaming of one thing: freedom. Now she’s living life on
her terms—she’s ditched her clan for an unruly wolf
pack, she tends bar for a half-demon, and she’s loving
it…until a powerful supernatural being targets her. She
intends to handle the mysterious attacks on her
own…without the help of dragon Alpha Bran Devlin. Sure,
he’s sexy in that hot, scowling possessive way, but
Keelin wants to live her own life in her own way. Now
that he’s found his mate, he’s not letting her go.
Former black ops agent Bran Devlin is a born dragon
Alpha and leader of a fierce clan. Getting mated was
never part of his plan—until a feisty dragon princess
gets under his skin in a big way. The hell of it is, she
doesn’t want a mate; she just wants to have a good time.
He plays along, but when a dark and powerful being marks
her for death, he’s determined to stay by her side in
spite of her protests. Now that he’s found his mate, he
means to keep her safe no matter what the cost…even if
he has to risk it all. Length: Full novel Author note:
Can be read as a stand-alone novel. Books in Darkness
series: Darkness Awakened, #1 Taste of Darkness, #2
Beyond the Darkness, #3 Hunted by Darkness, #4
Beautifully Ruined Nessa Morgan 2014-03-06 I feel I'm
losing it all, everything I've kept near and dear--I'm
shoving it away because I don't know how to keep my life
in order anymore. What was simply fine and okay is no
longer either. My world is growing into one black hole,
dragging me down. I've discovered my monsters, I've
found my demons, and to make sure no one goes down with
me, I've given them an out. I've given Zephyr the out he
deserves. But was it worth it? Just when Joey's life
seemed to be getting better, one night sends her memory
into overdrive. Not able to cope, she pushes away the
only friend she could count and tries to cut out all the
rest. When a new student walks into her class and is
assigned the seat next to hers, Joey's not sure whether
punch him or kick him below the belt with how forward he
is. All this while fighting the urge to go back and beg
Zephyr to be hers again. When the unthinkable happens,
she has a hard decision to make--the hardest she's ever
had to make: to stay or go.
Miss Julia Delivers the Goods Ann B. Ross 2009 Learning
that Hazel Marie is pregnant with twins and that the
father, private investigator J. D. Pickens, has left
town, Miss Julia summons the wayward man to solve a
local theft in the hopes of reuniting the couple. By the
author of Miss Julia Paints the Town.
The Wicche Glass Tavern Seana Kelly 2021-10-05 “Kelly
introduces fierce, lovable heroine Sam Quinn with this
master class in storytelling and survival.”—Publishers
Weekly, starred review on The Slaughtered Lamb Bookstore
and Bar "Dynamic supernatural characters fuel a riveting
tale.”—Kirkus Reviews I’m Sam Quinn, the werewolf book
nerd owner of the Slaughtered Lamb Bookstore and Bar.
Clive, my vampire gentleman caller, has asked me to
marry him. His nocturne is less than celebratory.
Unfortunately, for them and the sexy vamp doing her best
to seduce him, his cold, dead heart beats only for me.
As much as my love life feels like a minefield, it has
to take a backseat to a far more pressing problem. The
time has come. I need to deal with my aunt, the woman
who’s been trying to kill me for as long as I can
remember. She’s learned a new trick. She’s figured out
how to weaponize my friends against me. To have any hope
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of surviving, I have to learn to use my necromantic
gifts. I need a teacher. We find one hiding among the
fae, which is a completely different problem. I need to
determine what I’m capable of in a hurry because my aunt
doesn’t care how many are hurt or killed as long as she
gets what she wants. Sadly for me, what she wants is my
name on a headstone. I’m gathering my
friends—werewolves, vampires, wicches, gorgons, a Fury,
a half-demon, an elf, and a couple of dragonshifters—into a kind of Fellowship of the Sam. It’s
going to be one hell of a battle. Hopefully, San
Francisco will still be standing when the dust clears.
What Good Are the Arts? John Carey 2010 A lively and
stimulating invitation to debate the value of art offers
a provocative study that will pique the interest of and
inspire any reader who loves painting, music, or
literature.
Shades of Lovers Catarine Hancock 2020-08-18 love comes
in many colors. this is a story of breaking and healing,
of forgiving but not forgetting, of understanding and
balance. it is not only something to enjoy, but
something to learn from. here are the things i did
right, and the many things i did wrong. i give them to
you, so that when love comes knocking, you will have a
sense of what to do when you open the door. Explore the
experience of six different relationships in this moving
collection that dives into the highs and lows of love.
Shakeup Stuart Woods 2020-10-27 Stone Barrington must
track down an enemy intent on disturbing law and order
in the latest action-packed thriller from the #1 New
York Times bestselling author. Upon returning from a
dangerous coastal adventure, Stone Barrington is looking
forward to some normalcy with the leading lady in his
life. But when a grisly crime arrives on his doorstep,
along with some suspicious new clients eager for his
help, Stone realizes peace and quiet are no longer an
option. As it turns out, the mastermind behind the
malfeasance rocking New York City and the nation's
capital wields a heavy hand of influence. And when Stone
is unable to recruit those closest to the case to his
side, he is left with few leads and a handful of deadends. But with the help of important people in high
places--and the expertise of alluring new friends--Stone
is more than ready to rise to the occasion.
The Bad Boy Series Collection S. E. Lund The Bad Boy
Series Collection I've been in love with Hunter Saint my
entire life. He was my first love and the one I could
never forget. Then Fate intervened and we became
enemies. Now, I must go to Hunter on my hands and knees
to beg him to save my brother's life. I'll pay any price
to save him. I'll do anything Hunter wants. Anything…
The Bad Boy Series by S. E. Lund's is a sexy new novella
series, featuring a bad boy with a heart of gold and a
heroine who can't get him out of her life or her heart.
When Fate forces them back together again, can they deny
what has long simmered between them?
Her Tender Tyrant Elizabeth Lennox 2014-12-19 Marcus
moved through life expecting everything to be logical.
Science could explain everything and he’d learned to
make enormous profits understanding science. So when he
runs into the illogical Juliette, his mind has a hard
time understanding why she would walk down the street
singing and dancing. There wasn’t any music! But no
matter how much he craved logic and reason, his body
craved Juliette more. Juliette is fascinated by Marcus’s
stoicism. How could he walk down the street and not feel
the joy in the sunshine? How could he ignore the sounds
of the grasshoppers and birds? Or smile at the
perfection of a flower? And how could her mind and body
need a man who didn’t understand the joy of living life
for the moment? Enjoy the fifth book in The Alfieri
Saga!
To My Arrogant Boss J. S. Cooper 2021-01-01 To Mr. Tate
Howard, You are quite possibly the most infuriating,
annoying and grumpy man I’ve ever met in my life. I know
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you think that you’re God’s gift to women, but I have a
secret to let you in on: you’re not. You’re God’s gift
to yourself. Get over your wanna-be cool surfer self and
grow up. I thought it was time that someone addressed
your big head and told you straight to your face that
you're not all that. Just because you have an Ivy league
education doesn’t mean you’re the smartest man in the
world. In fact, I’m not even sure if you would have
gotten in if you didn’t have rich parents. Yes, I went
there. Every woman doesn’t want to sleep with you and
I’m sure you’re not even good in bed. And I’m someone
that would know. From, Your Secret Not Admirer
The Cottage of Curiosities (Pengelly Series, Book 2)
Celia Anderson 2020-09-17 Come home to 59 Memory Lane
with a new novel from the top Kindle and USA Today
bestselling author Celia Anderson!
In the Tycoon's Debt (Mills & Boon Modern) Emily McKay
2010-01-01 Runaway bride – back in his bed!
Honky Tonk Christmas Carolyn Brown 2010-10-01 One
cowboy, one bar, one hell of a holiday! Praise for
Carolyn Brown's country music romances: "You won't want
to miss this boot scootin' contemporary full of sexy
cowboys and sassy women."-The Romance Studio (My Give a
Damn's Busted) She means business... Sharlene Waverly is
determined to have the "new and improved" Honky Tonk up
and running before the holiday. For that, she'll need
Holt Jackson, the best darn carpenter in the state. But
his warm, whisky-colored eyes make her insides melt, and
before she knows it, she's sharing her darkest secrets
and talking about the nightmares... He's determined to
keep things professional... Holt Jackson needs the job
at the Honky Tonk, but is completely unprepared to
handle the beautiful new bar owner he's working for.
Sharlene and Holt try like crazy to deny the sparks
flying between them, but their love may just be the best
Christmas present either one of them ever got. Praise
for I Love This Bar: "Heart...sass...a lot of sparks and
romance...country music. What more can I say? I really
had fun with this book."-Red-Headed Book Child
"Guaranteed to leave you countrified and satisfied!"Love Romance Passion
Death Waits in the Dark Mark Edward Langley 2020-08-04
It took all of thirty seconds for two shots to bring the
world of Margaret Tabaaha crashing down around her.
After losing her husband in Afghanistan during the first
year of Operation Enduring Freedom, her two sons were
all she had left. Now they had been taken from her
violently, deliberately, plunging her into a whiskey
bottle and stripping away her reason for living. When
Arthur Nakai receives a call from his first love,
Margaret, her voice pleading for his help, it comes as
he is attending a wake for one of the men he considered
a brother from his days in the Marines 6th LAR Wolf Pack
Battalion. Feeling a deep and responsible obligation to
help her, Arthur soon finds himself involved in the
multi-billion-dollar world of the oil and gas industry
and coming face-to-face with an old adversary, Elias
Dayton. Their paths had crossed when Arthur was a member
of the Shadow Wolves, an elite tactical unit within US
Customs and Border Protection. Now Dayton runs Patriot
Security, a Blackwater-type firm that keeps the oil
rigs, gas wells, and man camps secure from the Water
Protectors, protesters pushing to stop the fracking and
poisoning of Native lands. As Arthur works through the
case from his end, Navajo police chief Jake Bilagody
tackles it from another angle, looking into the strained
relationship between the oil company and the Navajo
people, all while searching for a missing Navajo man
that may have become an unwilling piece on the
reservation checkerboard. But when Arthur learns the
identity of the boys’ killer, he struggles to make sense
of it. Because if the clues are right, he will be forced
to make a decision that will haunt him for the rest of
his life.
Castle on the Rise Kristy Cambron 2019-02-05 Spanning
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more than two centuries in Ireland, Castle on the Rise
unites the legacy of three women who must risk mending
their broken places for life, love, and the belief that
even through the depths of our pain, a masterpiece of a
story can emerge. When Laine Forrester travels overseas
to attend her best friend’s vineyard wedding, she
expects to find the bride on the brink of a fairy-tale
life. But after a series of unforeseen setbacks, it
seems the storybook lives they’d imagined are suddenly
ripping apart. With hopes of resurrecting a happy
ending, Laine agrees to accompany the newlyweds to the
groom’s home in Ireland—never expecting she’d be the one
drawn in by its wide-open moors, backroads bordering the
Irish Sea, and a mysterious castle that dares to keep
its secrets hidden. From the storied streets of Dublin
to the shores of the Emerald Isle, Laine is drawn in to
the land and its rich history. The castle ruins whisper
stories of Issy—a photojournalist battling through the
1916 Easter Rising, and Maeve—the castle’s lady of
legend, fighting for survival through the 1798 rebellion
that started it all. Praise for Castle on the Rise:
“Enchanting and mesmerizing!” —PATTI CALLAHAN, New York
Times bestselling author of Becoming Mrs. Lewis “Castle
on the Rise perfectly showcases rising star Kristy
Cambron’s amazing talent! Perfect pacing, lovely prose,
and an intricate plot blend together in a delightful
novel I couldn’t put down. Highly recommended!” —Colleen
Coble, USA TODAY bestselling author of Secrets at Cedar
Cabin and the Rock Harbor series “Cambron’s latest is
one of her best. Gripping and epic, this intricately
woven tale of three generations seeking truth and
justice will stay with you long after the last page.”
—Rachel Hauck, New York Times bestselling author Second
in the Lost Castle series (The Lost Castle, Castle on
the Rise, The Painted Castle) Can be read as a standalone, but best if read in order Sweet romance set in
three time periods: present day, World War I/Easter
Rising, and late 1700s Full-length novel (over 110,000
words)
Man in Love Laurelin Paige 2020-11-24 Scott Sebastian is
a liar. Fitting, since I'm a liar too. Yet there's no
place for me in his glittering world of half-truths.
With all our secrets in the open, I should stop trying.
What I've learned should send me running far away. I
can't keep pining for a man in love if I'm not the woman
he's in love with. But it's not that easy to escape the
Sebastians. I already knew they owned this city. Now
I'll find out if they also own their son.
Introduction to Crystallography Donald E. Sands
2012-06-14 Clear, concise explanation of logical
development of basic crystallographic concepts. Topics
include crystals and lattices, symmetry, x-ray
diffraction, and more. Problems, with answers. 114
illustrations. 1969 edition.
Kiss Me Susan Mallery 2015-07-01 New York Times
bestselling author Susan Mallery creates the small-town
destination for romance in charming Fool's Gold,
California—where a loner cowboy finds the one woman who
can capture his heart After Phoebe Kitzke's kind heart
gets her suspended from her job in LA, she swears off
doing favors—until her best friend begs for help on the
family ranch in Fool's Gold. Unfortunately, sexy cowboy
Zane Nicholson isn't exactly thrilled by the city girl's
arrival. Thanks to his brother's latest scheme, Zane has
been roped into taking tourists on a cattle drive. What
Phoebe knows about ranching wouldn't fill his hat, but
her laughter is so captivating that even his animals
fall for her. One slip of his legendary control leads to
a passionate kiss that convinces him she's exactly the
kind of woman a single-minded loner needs to avoid. In
his arms, Phoebe discovers she's a country girl at
heart. Yet no matter how much the small town feels like
home, she can't stay unless Zane loves her, too…but is
this cowboy interested in forever? Look for Best of My
Love, the next title in Susan Mallery's Fool's Gold
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series.
To The Rude Guy in Apartment Five J. S. Cooper
2021-01-01 To The Rude Guy in Apartment Five, I’m glad
you’re happy to have moved into a new apartment, but no:
I do not want to have a beer with you. I do not want to
have a nude sleepover. I do not want to make you
breakfast, lunch or dinner, no matter how many lap
dances you promise to give me. I do not need you to
serenade me through the walls at 1am. And no, I have no
interest in letting you take me on a date. Sincerely,
Magnolia Allen P.S. And no, I do not want to know how
many accents you can growl in during intimate moments.
How is that even a thing? P. P. S. Also, you will never
find me standing naked in your living room ever again,
so please stop leaving lingerie packages on my welcome
mat.
Taken by the Duke Jess Michaels 2013-07-02 The steamy
first book in The Pleasure Wars series by USA Today
Bestselling Historical Romance Author Jess Michaels Amid
all the lies and scandals that fuel Society’s gossip
mill, one truth has stood out: House Rothcastle and
House Windbury have always hated each other. Lady Ava
Windbury prays the feud will someday end, to no avail.
One dreadful night, her brother accidentally causes the
death of Christian Rothcastle’s sister, a tragedy that
leaves both men maimed. Consumed by grief, Christian
makes a grim decision. He will kidnap Lady Ava so that
her family will feel the pain of loss as keenly as he
feels the loss of his own sister. But once he has Ava in
his clutches, desire takes unexpected hold. Even more
surprising, she willingly surrenders to his every sexual
whim—after haggling over the terms of giving up her
virginity. Too late, he realizes she is using her body
for peace, not war. But just as their affair of revenge
turns into an affair of the heart, the past rears its
ugly head to take matters into its own hands… Length:
Full Length Novel Heat Level: Naughty, naughty CW:
Violent accident (on page), abuse (described) This book
is the first book in The Pleasure Wars series.
Airbus A320: An Advanced Systems Guide Ben Riecken
2019-06-13 This iPad interactive book is an
indispensable tool for pilots seeking the Airbus A320
type rating. This study guide offers an in-depth systems
knowledge with pictures, videos and schematics not found
in other publications. It is packed with detailed and
useful information to prepare any candidate for command
and responsibility of the A320 equipped with IAE or CFM
engines.
Tell Me to Go Charlotte Byrd 2019-09-03 His offer: 365
days and nights = $1 million My addendum: I’m not doing
that His promise: Before the year is up, you’ll beg for
it My days of lying and stealing are over, but then
Nicholas Crawford makes me an offer I can’t refuse.
Spend a year pretending to be his significant other in
exchange for $1 million dollars. I tried to put that
part of my life, and those hard-won skills, behind me.
But I need the money. He needs a partner. I told him
that I’d never sleep with him. He promised me that I
would end up begging for it. Now, I want him more than
ever. Especially when I run my fingers over his chiseled
body and he teases me with his tongue. Especially when
he puts his hands on the small of my back and kisses me.
I want him so much I am going to scream. I want him so
much…I might even beg.
_____________________________________________ What
readers are saying about Charlotte Byrd: "Extremely
captivating, sexy, steamy, intriguing, and intense!”
★★★★★ "Addictive and impossible to put down.” ★★★★★ “I
can’t get enough of the turmoil, lust, love, drama and
secrets!” ★★★★★ “Fast-paced romantic suspense filled
twists and turns, danger, betrayal and so much more.”
★★★★★ “Decadent, delicious, & dangerously addictive!”
★★★★★ _____________________________________________
*Beware of spoilers in the reviews below that are
without spoiler alerts.*
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Tell Me to Stay Charlotte Byrd 2019-10-01 I am not a
liar or a thief or a criminal. At least, not anymore.
But here I am doing the things that I promised myself I
would never do again. Nicholas Crawford made me an offer
I couldn’t refuse. He is dangerous and damaged but so am
I. Our relationship is an addiction that we have to
feed. Now, things are about to get even more
complicated. Allegiances will be tested. Lies will be
told. Truths will be revealed. We have both made
promises that we can’t keep. The secrets we have
uncovered only scratch the surface, and I’m afraid to
find out what lies below. All is not what it seems but I
have to figure out the truth before it’s too late. Dive
into the decadent and delicious 3rd book of the new and
addictive Tell Me series by bestselling author Charlotte
Byrd. _____________________________________________ What
readers are saying about Charlotte Byrd: "Extremely
captivating, sexy, steamy, intriguing, and intense!”
★★★★★ "Addictive and impossible to put down.” ★★★★★ “I
can’t get enough of the turmoil, lust, love, drama and
secrets!” ★★★★★ “Fast-paced romantic suspense filled
twists and turns, danger, betrayal and so much more.”
★★★★★ “Decadent, delicious, & dangerously addictive!”
★★★★★ _____________________________________________
*Beware of spoilers in the reviews below that are
without spoiler alerts.*
The Company Daughters Samantha Rajaram 2020-10-30 ‘Blew
my mind… so magically written and most of all that it is
based on true events… a hard-hitting, soul-crushing
book… I loved every moment of it… immersive, heartwrenching, I feel emotional writing this review.’
Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars Wanted: Company Daughters.
Virtuous young ladies to become the brides of
industrious settlers in a foreign land. The Company will
pay the cost of the lady’s dowry and travel. Returns not
permitted, orphans preferred. Amsterdam, 1620. Jana Beil
has learned that life rarely provides moments of joy.
Having run away from a violent father, her days are
spent searching for work in an effort to stay out of the
city brothels, where desperate women trade their bodies
for a mouthful of bread. But when Jana is hired as a
servant for the wealthy and kind Master Reynst and his
beautiful daughter Sontje, Jana’s future begins to look
brighter. Then Master Reynst loses his fortune on a bad
investment, and everything changes. The house is sold to
creditors, leaving Jana back on the street and Sontje
without a future. With no other choice, Jana and Sontje
are forced to sign with the East India Company as
Company Daughters: sailing to a colonial Dutch outpost
to become the brides of male settlers they know nothing
about. With fear in their hearts, the girls begin their
journey – but what awaits them on the other side of the
world is nothing like what they’ve been promised… Based
on true history, this is a gripping and unputdownable
historical novel, perfect for fans of Girl with a Pearl
Earring, The Miniaturist and The Indigo Girl. WINNER OF
THE 2021 GOLDEN CROWN LITERARY SOCIETY AWARD FOR DEBUT
FICTION. FINALIST FOR THE 2021 BISEXUAL BOOK AWARDS.
LONGLISTED FOR THE 2021 HWA DEBUT CROWN AWARD. What
readers are saying about The Company Daughters: ‘Blew my
mind… a book I've told so many people about purely
because I'm still in disbelief that it exists, that it's
so magically written and most of all that it is based on
true events… a hard-hitting, soul-crushing book of a
woman's struggle to survive… I loved every moment of it.
Breathlessly, and in a way that took up my entire brain…
immersive, heart-wrenching, and I feel emotional writing
this review.’ Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars ‘From the
moment I started reading The Company Daughters, I was
captivated by this historical tale. Although it does
contain a love story, it's not a romance…This was a
gripping read.’ Goodreads reviewer ‘This book is so
stunningly tender and beautiful, all mixed in with some
seriously tragic and heart-wrenching events… Rajaram is
an extremely skilled writer, and I love her writing
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style… The themes of sisterhood and female love were so
present in this book and I found it very moving.’
Goodreads reviewer ‘I was enchanted by this book! It’s a
delightful read that will have your emotions all over
the place.’ Goodreads reviewer ‘I love historical
fiction, and this book touched on a topic and time I
knew nearly nothing about…There’s love, there’s loss,
there’s surviving, there’s thriving… It was a very
beautiful book.’ Goodreads reviewer ‘The Company
Daughters is a beautifully written love story… a perfect
example of the power of human will and the endurance and
hope that love can give a person.’ Goodreads reviewer, 5
stars ‘This book has a beauty and grace to it. The
author’s writing just flows off the page, and although
there are struggles and upsets by the time you close the
book over you are filled with a warm glow.’ Goodreads
reviewer ‘A powerful and insightful read. I look forward
to reading more historical work by Samantha Rajaram!’
Goodreads reviewer ‘Heartbreaking… a moving book… vivid,
with amazing characters… This is a great read.’
Goodreads reviewer
Beauty in the Broken – Die Schönheit im Zerbrochenen
Charmaine Pauls 2020-02-13 ÜBER 700 SEITEN „ABSOLUT
FESSELNDE“ UND „UNGLAUBLICH BERÜHRENDE“ DARK ROMANCE –
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ABGESCHLOSSENER ROMAN »Eine epische Dark Romance mit
herzzerreißender Tiefe und knisternder Sinnlichkeit!« –
Anna Zaires, Bestsellerautorin der New York Times Vor
sechs Jahren hat Harold Dalton mich mit einem fingierten
Diebstahl reingelegt und mich ins Gefängnis gebracht, um
meinen Diamantenfund zu stehlen. Im Austausch für die
Grabungsrechte gab er seine Tochter Jack Clarke. Heute
bin ich ein freier Mann, und will meine Rache. Sechs
Jahre voller Grausamkeiten machen aus Menschen Bestien.
Ich werde mir das zurückholen, was er mir gestohlen hat,
und noch mehr. Ich bin nicht an seinen Immobilien oder
Aktien interessiert. Ich will sein Kleingeld nicht. Ich
will seinen größten Schatz, die schöne, mental instabile
Angelina Dalton-Clarke. Mit ihren Milliarden ist sie die
reichste Witwe des Landes, und auch die verrückteste.
Ihre selbstverletzenden Tendenzen hatten Jack dazu
veranlasst, sie für unzurechnungsfähig erklären zu
lassen, bevor er sich eine Waffe an den Kopf hielt und
sich das Gehirn rausblies. Lina darf keinen Cent ihres
Reichtums anfassen. Ihr Vater verwaltet ihre Finanzen
und hat alle Unterschriftsvollmachten. Als ihr Mann
werden mir diese Aufgaben zufallen, aber wenn sie denkt,
dass ich sie nur wegen ihres Geldes will, irrt sie sich
gewaltig.
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